
NOTICE 

  

The Borough of Longport Regularly Scheduled Meeting of the Board of Commissioners 

published in the Annual Schedule of Meetings for Friday, November 16, 2018 at 9:00 A.M. was 

cancelled due to unforeseen circumstances and lack of a quorum.  The meeting has been 

rescheduled for Wednesday, November 28, 2018 at 9:00 A.M. in Municipal Hall, 2305 Atlantic 

Avenue, Longport, New Jersey 08403. Formal action will be taken at this Rescheduled Meeting.  

 

Matthew Conlon 

Acting Municipal Clerk 

Borough of Longport, New Jersey 


